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January 28,2022

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation'in the UN Gtobal. Compact is the

annuatpreparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COPJ that
comprises of a CEO statement of continued suppor:t for the UN Gl.obat Compact, a

description of practicalactions with regard to the principLes of the UN Gtobat

Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our C0P report due to the reporting cycte

was changed due to the Corona pandemic and therefore the reporting forthe 2020

financiaI year woutd not have taken ptace with the necessary time[iness. König +

Neurath has decided to pubtish a progress report as earty as possib[e at the beginning

of each year. The next progress report witl cover the 2020 and 202l financiatyears and

thus report on two financiaI years.

We hereby ask for an extension period in orderto be able to post a COP that describes
our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Gtobat

' 
Compact. Our new C0P report witt be posted on the UN Gl.obal. Compact website by

May 2,2422 at the latest.

SincereLy yours,

Köni eurath AG

Ha utH a ann Dirk Fischer
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